
I am in full support of HJR11.

The state should do everything necessary to allow every person eligible to vote to submit a ballot. 

I feel this proposal addresses important accessibility issues. Registration and voting on the same day would be more convenient for 
people to vote, especially for voters living far from the county clerk office or who have very limited access to transportation. Their 
voices should matter and be counted. 

Because Oregon has Motor-Voter automatic registration and online registration, there are only a few voters who need to register on 
election day in any given year, and even fewer as time goes on. The small burden on the clerk's office does not outweigh the right 
for vote.

Thank you.


